3 Kemplay Road
London NW3 1TA

19" May 2014

Dear Mr Tulloch,

Further to my letter of February 9", previous letlers to you and your site visit, | am writing to you again to
express my concern about the proposed building works next door to my house, at number 5. | note that revised
plans have been submitted for these works but | am st ery concerned that there is no change in the proposal
to extend the present line of the building, so as to significantly reduce the amount of light in my house. As you
know, at present ihe large window on my first floor and the glazed door on the ground floor brings light into the
heart of the house and ry concern is that, if this building work goes ahead as proposed, the stairwell
become dark and this will make my whole house sombre. | know the revised plans contain a proposal to widen
the distance between my property and the new building by 39¢cms and whilst | welcome this change, it does not
significantly address my concern about the amount of light in my house.

As you know, my other concern is the proposal to build a roof terrace on the second floor, When pecple are on
this terrace. they will be overlooking my back garden and the privacy which we currently enjoy will no longer be
possible




